HARVARD UNIVERSITY

GRADUATE SCHOOL OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

GEORGE F. BAKER FOUNDATION

PAMELA L. TROYER

Public Relations Coordinator

4/18/89

SOLDIERS FIELD
BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02163

617-495-6156 Fax: 617-495-6891

Mr. Stephen Sherman 2314 Cheshire Lane Houston, TX 77018

Dear Mr. Sherman:

Please excuse us for the delay in answering your request.

Per our Registrar, I find that we have no statistics the percentage of veterans admitted to HBS. The Admissions Office keeps sketchy records on veterans but not on Viet Nam veterans specifically.

To check for a more broad range of statistics you may be able to find something by calling the American Assembly of Collegiate Schools of Business in St. Louis, 314/872-8481. Of course, this will only be of assistance to you if you are looking for business schools in general, and not just Harvard.

Please let me know if I can be of further help.

Sincerely,

1 am Troye